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A very warm welcome from your committee in these unprecedented times of Covid-19 
restrictions and challenges we are all experiencing. 
 
At the start of 2020 the Committee proposed changes to the Association 
Constitution to improve the management process of the Association. To that effect we 
proposed and set up an EGM in March 2020 for the Executive to vote on. 
Unfortunately, Covid arrived and we had to regrettably cancel the meeting. As we, the 

committee, have been working hard to maintain the processes and procedures of the 
Association’s ongoing business, it is felt that we urgently need to implement the more up to date 
constitution that was proposed in 2020. The committee are obviously aware of the ongoing Covid 

restrictions and the safety of our members, therefore, it has been decided that, as 
temporary, measure the Association will hold our EGM by informing the member club 
secretaries of the EGM agenda, and holding an email vote. To meet the requirements of 
the current constitution the committee will give 21days notice of the email EGM, which will 
be Tuesday the 6th April 2021. Thereafter, votes on the two agenda items should be 
returned to our volunteer General Secretary no later than the 20th April 2021 when the 
votes will be counted and recorded. 
 
The two EGM Agenda items are the; 
1, 2020 proposed Constitution. 
2. Nominees for the position of General Secretary (GS), or a vote to formally offer the
 post to the current caretaker GS; Alan Butcher.  
 
Return emails to; 
aanddgeneralsecretary@gmail.com 
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